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DeKalb County

Subject: Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project Update: July 18, 2024
Good morning, Residents!
| hope you are well.

The construction contractor, Ruby-Collins, has completed installing pipe on: Battle Drive, Malabar Drive
and Jordan Terrace (between Woodacres Road and Wentworth Drive).

This week crews have been working on Jordan Terrace (between Wentworth and Battle Drives).
Repaving will begin at the end of next week, barring any weather delays. Once paving has been

completed, a series of tests must be conducted as well as the connection of water service lines to
meters. This process will take three to four weeks.



